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 Inspired by the Past, Building for the Future!

November 2022 

Dear Restore the Glory Supporters, Ramblers and Friends, 

Thank you for your constant prayers and generous support of the Holy Name Men's Club 
Restore the Glory Field House Campaign. The capital campaign to renovate the Field 
House began in November of 2018, literally 6 months before the world was stopped in 
it’s tracks by Covid 19.  

Fast forward to 2022, and it is with great pride that we announce that the campaign has 
reached the halfway mark toward the goal of $5,000,000! This means that architect, 
engineering and construction contracts are being finalized. The area around the field 
house will be fenced off to begin construction when school closes for the holidays.  

In light of the success of the campaign and the beginning of the renovation, the 
Restore the Glory Committee and Board  

invite you to attend a Ribbon Cutting event to start Construction! 
Please Join Us! 

Monday, January 9th, 2023 
5:30 pm 

Holy Name Alumni Field House/Sports Complex 
2949 Fontenelle Blvd. 

Omaha, NE 68104 
Updates on the Project begin at 6:00 pm. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Our work for the field house campaign continues as we move forward to the final goal 
of $5,000,000. The second half of the campaign comprises $2,300,000. This includes 
$576,000 to finalize construction costs, $1,000,000 for the Invested Reserve Fund to 
cover maintenance and staffing for the renovated building, and $630,000 for equipment 
and programming needs for the sports complex and community space including the 
current year-round Extended Learning  (Afterschool) Program.  

Your gracious gifts have brought us to this new horizon. Please consider supporting our 
effort to provide state of the art athletics and programming opportunities to hundreds 
of children. We look forward to seeing you on Monday, January 9, 2023!

Our work for the field house campaign continues as we move forward to the final goal 
of $5,000,000. The second half of the campaign comprises $2,400,000. This includes 
$770,000 to finalize construction with site prep and contingency, $1,000,000 for the 
Invested Reserve Fund to cover maintenance and staffing for the renovated building, 
and $630,000 for equipment and programming needs for the sports complex and 
community space including the current year-round Extended Learning  (Afterschool) 
Program.
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#GivingTuesday November 29, 2022!
Your support, today, will move us  

through the second half of this campaign! 

hnmensclub.org

WE ARE BUILDING FOR THE FUTURE!
LET’S MAKE THIS THE BEST PLACE  
FOR CHILDREN!
 
Restore the Glory Campaign Goal: $5,000,000
Committed Gifts to Date: $2,600,000
 
Phase I Renovation & Construction 
Renovation with enhanced  
Community Space: $2,794,000
Site Preparation & Contingency:  $576,000
Phase I Total: $3,370,000
 
The Holy Name Men’s Club Restore the Glory 
campaign is honored to report that we are  
halfway there! 
 
Please consider a gift as we move toward  
the second rising of the iconic Holy Name  
Alumni Sports Complex/Field House.
 
Phase II Maintenance, Programming, Equipment     
These funds will provide for staffing, maintenance, 
equipment and programming needs for the sports 
complex and community space including the current 
year-round Extended Learning 
(Afterschool) Program. 
Invested Reserve Fund: $1,000,000
Programming and Equipment: $630,000
Phase II Total: $1,630,000 
 
Anticipated Outcome | Impact to the Community 
With the renovation and new construction 
the Restore the Glory Campaign will: 
• Provide a safe environment for all users of the facilities. 
• Greatly expand the sports opportunities for the 

community at-large. 
• Allow the community at-large to have access to the 

multi-use spaces. 
• Facilitate extended learning opportunities to 150-350 

students daily.

Hope at Holy Name School! 
Holy Name School began a partnership 
with the Hope Center for Kids in 2018. 
This partnership created a pilot after 
school program for 30-35 students. The 
programming focused on the necessary 
structure and support needed during 
out of school time hours. The pilot program is growing! 
These children need the added space provided by the 
renovation of the Field House. Once renovations are 
complete expanded programming will be available to 
serve as many as 250 youth from this community in 
North Omaha.
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PO Box 4835 | Omaha, NE 68104 | 531-375-5872
c.peterson@hnmensclub.org

HNMensclub.org

The Holy Name Men’s is an exempt organization
as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal

Revenue Code. Fed Id# 81-5160707.

Amazon Smile 
supports Holy Name 
Men’s Club! 

Keep us in mind when you shop on Amazon!  
Amazon.com supports many nonprofits including the 
Restore The Glory Campaign. Visit Smile.Amazon.com and 
choose Holy Name Men’s Club. Your purchase through 
Amazon.com can support the Holy Name Men’s Club project.

Restore The Glory  
Field House Campaign
Gifts in Memoriam and Honor
April 28, 2022 through October 4, 2022*
Thank you for your memorials and honors for the people who 
represent the fabric of one hundred years of Holy Name history.

IN HONOR OF:
GENE & MARY CIANI  
Howard Rudloff 

CLASS OF 1971  
Robert Buchta 

BILL GILES  
Elizabeth Giles  
Jennifer Giles  
Kathryn Giles  
Patricia Giles  
Thomas Huerter  
Robert Iwersen  
Ross & Jill Manganaro  
John Salanitro  
Terence & Mary Zach 

THE GUTCHEWSKY FAMILY  
Lucy & Michael Bauer 

THE RUDLOFF FAMILY  
Howard Rudloff 

MARGARET “PEG” SWANSON  
Steve & Cindy Swanson 

REV. CARL J. ZOUCHA  
Colleen Peterson 

IN MEMORY OF:
ROBERT BRUCKNER  
Martha Bruckner 

AGNES BUCHTA  
Carol & Gus Dworak 

DICK BURROWS  
James Mullin 

CLASS OF 1971  
Robert Buchta 

KURT COWGER  
Colleen Peterson 

CLARE M. DAVLIN  
Tom & Jane LaHood  
Colleen Peterson 

THOMAS DEISING  
Colleen Peterson 

DR. DALE & ROSEMARY DUNN  
Bill Giles  
Robert Iwersen 

BOB GATES  
Tom & Jo Ann Fretz 

ROBERT GUTCHEWSKY  
Carol Gutchewsky & Les Valentine 

ANN DAVLIN HARTUNG  
Bill Giles 

GLORIA HEBERT  
Susie & Gerald Hebert 

MARY HEIDER  
Colleen Peterson 

DR. JAMES V. HUERTER, SR. 
Colleen Peterson 

DR. HARRY & HELEN JENKINS  
Bill Giles 

TERRI KOZOL  
David Kozol 

DAVE & SHIRLEY LATHROP  
Robert & Deb Lathrop 

MICHAEL J. LYNCH  
Howard Rudloff 

ROBERT & ALICE MCGOWAN  
Loretta McGowan 

GLORIA ANN MEIER  
Susan & Terry Wilwerding 

KEVIN MORRISSEY  
Howard Rudloff 

REV. WILLIAM PARKER, C.Ss.R.  
Patrick Parker 

JAMES & THERESE PERRY  
Thomas & Debbie Perry 

PAT PETERSON  
Jerry & Maria Moran 

RICHARD PETERSON  
Patricia Kidd  
Colleen Peterson  
Denny & Barb Ryan 

SR. MARILYN ROSS  
Colleen Peterson 

PATRICIA SCHNITKER  
Gary Schnitker 

JAMES SNYDER  
Cathi Snyder

DONALD F. STRATMAN  
Barbara Stratman 

THOMAS THURMOND  
Colleen Peterson 

LAWRENCE TIMMINS  
Colleen Peterson 

GARY L. VANOSDEL 
Tom & Jane LaHood 
 Colleen Peterson

*Please let us know if we missed someone so we can correct our records.

Hope to  
see you  
at the 2023  
FryDays  
of Lent! 
First FryDay  
is Feb 17, 2023.


